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Teleconference Invitation 
          

National Stakeholder Engagement: 
Expanding Credit Card Payment Options 

Tuesday, March 27, 2018  
2:00 to 2:30 p.m. Eastern 

 
U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) invites you to participate in a 
teleconference on Tuesday, March 27, from 2:00 – 2:30 p.m. Eastern to discuss the 
expanded options for paying USCIS fees by credit card. Subject matter experts from USCIS’ 
Office of Intake and Document Production as well as the U.S. Department of the Treasury 
will provide information regarding this expansion, give helpful tips, and answer a few non-
case specific questions.  
 
To register, please follow these steps: 

• Visit our registration page 
• Enter your email address and select “Submit” 
• Select “Subscriber Preferences” 
• Select the “Event Registration” tab 
• Provide your full name and organization, if any 
• Complete the questions and select “Submit”  

Please submit questions in advance by emailing public.engagement@uscis.dhs.gov by 
Tuesday, March 20, 2018 at 5:00 p.m. Eastern.  Put “Expanding Credit Card Payment 
Options Engagement” in the subject line. 

If you have any questions regarding the registration process, or if you have not received a 
confirmation email within two business days, please write to the email address above.  

To request a disability accommodation to participate, please send an email to 
public.engagement@uscis.dhs.gov by Wednesday, March 21, 2018 at 5:00 p.m. Eastern. 

https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/USDHSCISINVITE/subscriber/new?topic_id=USDHSCISINVITE_331


Note to Media: This engagement is not for press purposes. Please contact the USCIS Press 
Office at (202) 272-1200 for any media inquiries. 

We look forward to engaging with you!  


